
‭CPHS Daily Announcements‬ ‭11/18/2024‬

‭Students will be taking a survey today for MSU research.  Students will find the link in your‬
‭CP student email.  The survey should take approximately 15 minutes.‬

‭Have you noticed something weird about your teachers today?  It is staff secret spirit week, we won’t‬
‭tell you the themes, but if you can guess them, you can win a prize.  You only get one guess per day‬
‭and you need to email your guess to Mrs. Hovenkamp.  The first 5 students with the correct theme will‬
‭win.  Winners will be announced the following day with your chance at a new theme.‬

‭Seniors‬‭:  Please check your email for an important survey regarding the class of 2025 trip.‬

‭Juniors/Seniors:‬‭Are you bilingual? You could earn the Seal of Biliteracy on your diploma which is‬
‭beneficial for college or employment opportunities. If you would like to learn more, see Mrs. Sharp to‬
‭sign up for an informational meeting.‬

‭The CPHS Winter Variety Show is returning on December 13th.  Students interested in participating in‬
‭the winter variety show need to fill out an application.  Applications are available now.  Get your‬
‭application in so you don’t miss this amazing opportunity.  There are QR codes around the school to‬
‭fill out the application.   If you have any questions see Mrs. Weber.‬

‭If you took a picture for the I in KIND contest and have not submitted it yet, you have until 3 pm today‬
‭to message or email it to Mrs. Hovenkamp to have your chance to win.‬

‭Thank you CP.  At the blood drive 32 pints of blood were donated and 79 lives saved.  There were 12‬
‭first time donors.  Calvin Wessell reached the one gallon milestone!  Congratulations Calvin!  The‬
‭following students have won gift cards:  Lilly Wollen, Roman Mata, Haliee McKay, Calvin Wessell,‬
‭Brayden Weinert, Liana Smith.  See Mrs. Weber.‬

‭Attention Bowling Team - First practice is today.  Bus number 21 will take you to the bowling alley if‬
‭you need a ride.‬

‭Attention potential baseball players grades 9-12, this Friday there will be a baseball meeting in the‬
‭media center at 10:35am. Sign up in Flex to attend the meeting.‬

‭There will be a meeting for all athletes interested in participating in Girls Varsity and JV soccer this‬
‭spring. The meeting will be held Friday @ 10:40 in Mrs. Vanderwoods room #B107. All players‬
‭interested in playing soccer are encouraged to attend.‬

‭Any students interested in honing their skills on the tennis court should sign up for indoor winter tennis‬
‭lessons.  See Mr. Hall or the athletic department for more information.‬



‭Happy Birthday: Austin Dean & Nairobi Negraon Luquis‬

‭It’s a great day to‬‭be a Panther!‬


